
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sponsored Reading – Thank You!  

Last term, we organised a sponsored reading 

event in partnership with Usborne. Thanks to 

your amazing generosity and support, we 

raised £1485 to spend on books for school. 

Your support is so appreciated and the books 

will be well-used by all of the children.  

 

Book Nook  

Our book nook is full of lots of exciting books that have been kindly 

donated by other families in the community. Please feel free to take 

books from our Book Nook or even donate your own if you have any 

books in good condition that you think another family would enjoy.  

Our Reading Recommendations 

   Here are some books that the Reading Ambassadors recommend for this term:  

 
KS1 LKS2 UKS2 EYFS 

Coming up… 

This term, we have lots of exciting things happening. The Reading 

Ambassadors are planning a trip to Linghams book shop in Heswall to 

choose some books for our ‘daily class read’ lists. We will be spending 

money raised from the PTA. The Reading Ambassadors are very excited 

to choose some engaging texts for their year groups. As well as this, 

World Book Day will take place in March. The Reading Ambassadors are 

busy thinking of fun activities that we can enjoy on the day. We look 

forward to sharing these exciting activities with you on social media.  

  


